IMPORTANT INFORMATION – IMPACT OF COVID-19 PANDEMIC

It is clear that the measures required to manage the COVID 19 outbreak will have an enormous impact on our ability to administer justice through the tribunals system and significant changes to the way we work and the business we plan for are necessary.  
 
Based on current Government advice regarding social distancing we have made a decision not to hold any face to face hearings until further notice. If you have an appeal with the Social Security Chamber, we will ask if you want to take part in a telephone hearing or if you want your appeal to be decided on the papers we have received. If you currently have an appeal with the Social Security Chamber and have any questions, please contact us on 0141 302 5858 or email sscadmin@scotcourtstribunals.gov.uk 
 
The Tribunal regrets that such an action requires to be taken and appreciates that it will add to the concerns of parties at this challenging time.  We thank you for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented situation.
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